
 

 
 THANK YOU FOR YOUR SUPPORT OF THE IHM MINISTRIES!  
  

 

Safety Precautions 
 

 

Monday, June 21, 2021 
 

Fox Hills Golf and Banquet Center 
8768 N. Territorial Rd., Plymouth, MI 48170 

In order to best execute the Royal Blue Classic while ensuring everyone’s safety, the following precautions have been 
put in place according to current COVID-19 regulations and recommendations mandated by the State of Michigan.   
These regulations and recommendations are subject to change. It is important to note all state regulations in place on 
Monday, June 21, must be followed. Even though things may look a little different, we are confident guests will be able to 
interact safely while supporting this important event.   
 

OUTING ADJUSTMENTS AND GENERAL INFORMATION 

• Fox Hills has sanitation measures in place to ensure all areas are disinfected on a regular basis. 

• All guests are required to wear face masks within the buildings, in outdoor gathering areas and at the                 
Summerhouse, unless seated at their tables or golf carts. 

• Fox Hills staff will be wearing face masks at all times. 

• All guests must comply with six-feet social distancing both inside and outside at all times for those not living in the 
same household, except when seated at tables. 

• Hand sanitizer and face masks will be available. 
 
ON THE COURSE 

• Please maintain six-feet social distance. 

• Removing flag stick is at your own discretion. 

• Raised cups will be on all holes. 

• No water cooler will be allowed on course. 

• Beverage carts will be available on the course. 

• For shotgun starts, it is recommended that golfers stay in their carts. Cart locations may be adjusted depending on 
current regulations. 

 
AMENITIES 

• All bars will have social distancing markers. 

• Restrooms are available inside the clubhouse and on the course. 

• Putting green and driving range will be open. Please maintain six-feet social distance. 

• Golfzilla chipping game will be located behind the Golden Fox clubhouse. Please maintain six-feet social distance. 
 
MEAL SERVICE 

• No self-service of any food or beverage is permitted. 

• Continental breakfast, grilled lunch and dinner will be served by Fox Hills staff. 

• Due to current State of Michigan COVID-19 regulations and recommendations our plan is to host the dinner 
and program outdoors. We are working closely with Fox Hills Golf and Banquet Center to adhere to regulations 
and ensure everyone’s safety. We will continue to share details as the event draws near.  

• A dinner “to-go” option is available. For more information or to reserve your “to-go” meal, please contact              
Marilyn Meadows at 734-240-9863 or mmeadows@ihmsisters.org.  

 
 
*** As of April 27, 2021, fully vaccinated people no longer need to wear a mask                
 outdoors, except in crowded settings and venues. 
 


